
Clackamas County Health Centers offers medical and behavioral health 
services by qualified professionals, who focus on preventing illness and 
promoting healthy behaviors. These services are offered to children from 
birth to 18 years of age who live in the district

Benefits of the clinic include: 
•	 Improved access to quality  

physical, mental and preventive  
health services

•	 The convenience of health care 
access right here in Colton

•	 Ensuring services are age- 
appropriate

•	 Saving parents time by reducing  
missed work hours

•	 Keeping students in class and  
ready to learn

Learn more about Clackamas County Health Centers  
by visiting www.clackamas.us/healthcenters

Health services now offered in 
Colton School District

The office is located at Colton  
High School and will be open from 
9 a.m. to 1 p.m. every Thursday 
when school is in session.

Call 503-655-8471 to make an 
appointment.


